Royalston Historic District Commission
Royalston, Massachusetts, 01368

Meeting Minutes
Date: July 21, 1994

Attendees: John McClure, Peter Kraniak, John Poor, George Krésowski, Patience
Bundschuh, Rick Carrier, and Alternate Andy West (not voting).

Meeting called to order at 8:45 PM

The minutes from the meeting of June 16, 1994 were not available.
Old Business

John McClure said that he found some acceptable photo albums to store the
Commission’s photographs in. They will be purchased from WalMart.

John McClure has been trying to interview Catherine Cole and Peggy Langlois
about town history. He will continue his efforts.

As of this date no light standards have been replaced by Mass. Electric.

John Poor told the commission that he saw mention in the newspaper of the
selectmen efforts to resolve the conflict-of-interest issue.

New Business

Alan Bowers submitted an application to replace the roofing material on the |
front of Lillis Bower’s houge. The application requested that the color of thezeRE FSOf
be changed to match the-bgﬁrf of as the two sides are 2 different colors. Some
Commission members had reservations about approving the application without an
exact color specified on the application. Peter Kraniak telephoned Alan from the
meeting to question him about the exact color of the shingles. Bowers said the color
was “Silvery White.” Andy West proposed that the application be accepted with the
condition that the application be amendment to include the color “Silvery White” and
then initialed by Alan Bowers. John Poor spoke against approving incomplete
applications. George Krasowski seconded the motion. All members voted in favor
except John Poor who opposed. The application was approved as 4-94.

Wayne Gelinas submitted an application on behalf of the Royalston Police
Department to build a police station addition to the fire station. The addition would be
symmetrical to and on the opposite end of the building from the existing addition.
John Poor moved to approve. Andy West seconded. The application was
unanimously approved as 5-94.



Royalston Historic District Commission
Royalston, Massachusetts, 01368

John McClure reminded the Commission that election of officers will be held at
the August meeting. He also announced his intention not to run for President of the
Commission. He also intends to become an alternate member and will propose that
Andy West be changed to active member from alternate. McClure also suggested Mark
Smith as a possible new member.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 PM
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Andrew J. West,
Secretary.




